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Name: _Olga Valenzuela-Zavala__      Position: __NMHSSCD___________ 

Organization: Early Childhood Education and Care Department  
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1.  __________________________        3.  _________________________________ 

2.  __________________________        4.  _________________________________ 

Content Topics: ___________________________________________________________ 

Reporting Information: 

The Early Learning Guidelines are under revision, the Head Start State Collaboration Director is participating in a weekly 

meeting supporting the revision of the Infant Toddler section.  

At the monthly Migrant Seasonal Head Start meeting, program was presented with information on higher education 

from CNM and ECECD scholarships. 

The New Mexico Head Start State Collaboration Office in conjunction with New Mexico State Coordinator/Education for 

Homeless Children and Youth and Region VI Early Childhood Education Specialist are working on developing a series of 

training opportunities for Head Start programs and LEA homeless liaisons across the state to increase collaboration 

efforts that will support families in transition and/or experiencing homelessness. The goal is to align best practices 

across all Region VI states. A meeting with Head Start and LEA homeless liaison took place in June a form that helps 

identify families in transition/homeless was shared, as well as a referral form that can be used at both ends HS/LEA’s 

EHS/CCP meeting happening in July to do shared support, and guidance as to how to better leverage funds.  

Opioid Campaign- 1st video on over dose has been posted at our ECECD webpage for programs to access and utilize as 

needed for training purposes. The 2nd video on developing a safety plan is on its way to be soon released, and the 3rd 

video on stigma of opioid/substance misuse will be released right after. 



A series of 5 training on Embracing Equity was designed for all ECECD staff and is currently taking place.  These will align 

all programs within the department in understanding equity and having an equal vision when providing services. ECECD 

continues to develop the Equity Council.   

The Head Start State Collaboration Director has been appointed to participate in the ICC-Interagency 

Coordinating Council and will attend orientation on July 29, 2021. 

The HSSCD continues to participate and collaborate with Navajo Nation Collaborative Meetings and supported 

their Strategic Plan. Also attends the bi-weekly tribal liaison communication meetings, and consultation with 

tribal program as needed. 
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